
DR. VIRGINIUS D. MATTIA MEMORIAL COMMITTEE
25 FLORENCE STREET
NUTLEY, NJ 07110

						April 5, 2018

Dear Friend(s):

	It is my great pleasure on behalf of the committee to write to you regarding the selection of Nutley Thriving Survivors as this year’s recipient of the 2018 Dr. Virginius D. Mattia Memorial Award.  Nutley Thriving Survivors.  Having themselves won their individual battles against cancer,they use their own experiences in supporting victims of this dreaded disease.

	We will be honoring the group and presenting the award at Nanina’s-In-The-Park on Wednesday, May 9, 2018 with an open bar and delicious hors d’oeuvres beginning at 6:30 p.m., followed by an excellent dinner.

	Should you have any questions, you may contact Vicki O’Halloran or me at the numbers provided in the attachment.  You may confirm your attendance by completing and returning the cut-off at the bottom of the attachment with your check for $70 per person.

	Please note the item at the bottom of the cut-off relating to scholarships. Since our support from Hoffmann-La Roche ended in 2013, your tax-deductible donation in any amount would be very much appreciated.  

							Sincerely yours,

							Mattia Award Committee

							By:
							        Anthony J. Iannarone
							         Vice President
AJI/voh
